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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 28, 1975

*1  Honorable Ken Holland
Member of Congress
Fifth Congressional District
Camden, South Carolina

Dear Congressman:
You have inquired as to whether a State employee may accept part-time work with your office to serve as a clerk during
times which do not conflict with her employment with a State agency.

I advise that there is no prohibition against this procedure insofar as State law is concerned.

The agency involved is primarily federal-funded and I am advised by the appropriate personnel officer of that agency
that there are no federal regulations or restrictions imposed which would prohibit such employment by you.

With best wishes,
 Cordially,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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